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Year 6 Transport for London Visitor 
 

 
 
 

On Friday 10th January, Year 6 

had a visitor from Transport for 

London. 

We learnt about how we 

should behave on all public 

modes of transport around 

our capital city. 

We also learnt how to 

stay safe and to ignore 

peer pressure in 

  

The children thought it was very interesting and we all learnt 

a lot to help us in London. It was brilliant to have a visitor who 

can offer us information to help us live a safe life in 

London. 


